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Small school. Big heart.

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Please join me in thanking Mrs. Megan Weisenberger and wishing her well as she
transitions to a different preschool teaching position for next year. Mrs. Weisenberger has
been teaching in our preschool for four years and served as director most recently. I have
posted the position with the Archdiocesan career opportunities, but if you know of anyone
who may be interested and meets the qualifications, please send her or him our way. The
official posting is listed below.

We are looking forward to Field Day next week, and are still accepting volunteers! Please
see the post, below.

THANK YOU to Beth Hoyt, who once again led our Walk-a-thon efforts, and all of the
volunteers who came to assist. The St. Bernadette Community met the $10,000 goal! There
was a lot of FUN-raising going on that day, too, as students could be seen signing each
other's t-shirts, and some could even be heard singing...Christmas carols! The money will
be put to good use as we improve our classrooms. Thank you for your support.

Families of rising seventh and eighth graders are asked to prayerfully consider hosting an
exchange student from Guatemala for eight weeks next fall. There is a flyer and link,
below. Jump the World - Experiencias Interculturales is a very reputable and experienced
organization and we enjoyed having two students from their program two years ago. We
would very much like to have a student or two next year, but host families are needed. If
you are interested, please contact the agency directly. Thank you!

On Monday, May 20, several St. B graduates from the Class of 2015 will visit us in their
high school graduation regalia. They'll walk our halls as we celebrate this next milestone in
their lives with them. We can't wait to see them again!

Thank you to students, teachers, and parents for your patience this week as we struggled
with internet access and server issues Wednesday through Friday. There will be someone
in again next week to see us through the next solutions.

Last, if your student is involved in the Video Club or Chess Club, their meetings will be
wrapping up. Video Club will end on Monday, May 20, and Chess Club will end on Friday,
May 24.

Blessings on your evening,

Mrs. Ingram

http://stbameliaschool.org/


Now Hiring
St. Bernadette is seeking a dynamic and collaborative Director of our Preschool
Program. Duties include teaching 3 and 4 year-olds, maintaining student records, planning
curriculum and leading a small staff. Familiarity with Step Up to Quality a plus. Successful
candidates will have a passion for teaching young children and possess strong
communication and organizational skills. Must be licensed in Ohio as a P-3 teacher, and be a
practicing Catholic. Send cover letter and resume by June 10 to Lizanne Ingram, Principal,
at lingram@stbernadetteamelia.org.  Please include the names and contact information of
three references.

QUICK LINKS

School Calendar       
2018-19

School Calendar
2019-20

May/June  Lunch
Menu

Cafeteria Volunteer
Sign-up

FACTS Login

Parish Website

PTO

Virtus Login

Schoolbelles     (code
S1952)

Gradelink

Newsletters/Handouts

Parent/Student
Handbook

Virtues in Practice
(at home materials -
Year II, Year of Hope)

May 24 - Field Day, Yearbook forms due
May 27 - Memorial Day - No School
May 29 - Last Day for 4 yr. olds
May 30 - Last Day for 3 yr. olds & PreK
May 31 - 8th Grade Graduation
June 4 - Last day of school (K-7)
June 5 - Teacher In-Service

Click here to see entire flyer for above

mailto:lingram@stbernadetteamelia.org
http://stbameliaschool.org/Events-News/Calendar-On-Line1
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/24de61af-c199-475c-b956-f1ba27e4ecfa.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/4e0edab6-46ec-49bf-990c-6dafda78a7f2.pdf
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0a4ba8ae2ca4f58-janjune
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3XC6B
http://stbameliaparish.org/
http://stbameliaschool.org/Parents/PTO
https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/index.cfm
http://www.schoolbelles.com/storelocations
https://secure.gradelink.com/gradelink
http://stbameliaschool.org/About-Us/Principals-Notes-and-Handouts
http://stbameliaschool.org/Portals/3/Parent Student Handbook 2018.pdf
https://www.nashvilledominican.org/apostolate/evangelization-and-catechesis/virtues-in-practice/
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/c639b354-c4c6-4f1c-afa9-10bcf54d95d5.pdf


Kroger Rewards

Scrip Order Form

Box Tops Bonus App

FIELD DAY 2019
The preparations for Field Day on Friday, May 24, 2019 at
St. Bernadette School are coming along nicely. This special
event is packed with fun filled activities. We are looking
forward to a great day.
As most of you know, this is a special day for all of our
students. It’s their time to come together, and show their

school SPIRIT. In order to make sure that the day runs smoothly, we will need a
lot of volunteers. If you can donate your time, please fill out the bottom form and
send it back in with your child. All volunteers must be Virtus trained. There will be
a brief meeting for all volunteers on Friday morning before the beginning of Field
Day in the cafeteria at 8:30a.m. At the meeting you can sign up for two stations
and we will go over the rules, scoring, etc. CLICK HERE to print volunteer form. If
you can help, please return the form by May 17th.

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK TODAY!
It's that time of year to order your yearbook. These memory
books are something you will cherish for years to come.
Yearbooks can be ordered on line at ybpay.lifetouch.com or
you can send in the order form that was sent home with the

students. The yearbooks cost $18.50. Our Yearbook ID Code is 2508719 and the
deadline to order is May 24th.

2019 GIRLS VOLLEYBALL
If you have a student in grades 3-8 who is interested in volleyball in the
fall, it's time to sign up now. The season runs from August 2019 to
November 2019. Registrations must be in by May 17th. Email
questions to stbboosters@gmail.com. Click here  to print the
registration form.

https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/fbac224c-c902-48f8-93e9-043c6214ce43.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/cdb12b15-042f-4aea-bab6-d625b95e9102.pdf
https://www.boxtops4education.com/bonusapp
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/9b9e75b7-3099-491d-96d1-24a568705f10.pdf
http://ybpay.lifetouch.com
mailto:stbboosters@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/f7a65388-e5f3-41bd-9b68-eaef6c75e915.pdf


SVTM CHEERLEADERS!
Come join the best cheerleaders in the GCYL! Registration is now
open the SVTM CHEER. Visit https://mysports.io/stm-svtm to
register online by June 30th. The registration fee is $60.00 and
there are no Booster fees.

SUMMER CAMP INFO
There are many great opportunities for summer enrichment
in many areas around the city. Here are a few that we have
information about. Please click the links below to see what
is available for your children.

McNicholas HS
Xavier Summer Reading Enrichment

Moeller HS
Mercy McAuley HS

Returning this summer! TOTUS TUUS, Latin for “Totally
Yours,” is a week-long summer catechetical youth program
that combines Catholic religious instruction and having
FUN!!! A team of college-age students and seminarians
are coming to the parish the week of July 20th – 26th. The
youthfulness and energy of the teachers are an inspiring

way to share the faith and their enthusiasm is contagious, so come out and join
us!!! TOTUS TUUS is Monday - Friday 9:00 AM - 2:30 PM for school children
going into grades 1-6. The day includes catechetical instruction on our theme –
the Sacraments and Sorrowful Mysteries of the Rosary, songs and skits that are
silly but teach the faith, encounters with the sacraments, particularly Confession
and Eucharist, and time for games and recess. For teens, those entering 7 - 12
grades, a teen program of TOTUS TUUS is Sunday-Thursday 7:00 PM - 9:00 PM
with more in-depth discussions on our theme. All parishioners are invited to a
potluck dinner on Wednesday, July 24th at 5:30 PM. Cost per child (per family) is
$10 ($25). Thankfully we have one host family for the young men already and will
need one more host family for the 2 female missionaries. If you are interested in
being a host family to the Totus Tuus Missionaries, wanting to register you child or
if you have any questions, please contact Amy Zurlinden at 753-5566 ext 105 or
azurlinden@stbameliaparish.org. Click here  for registration information.

MENTAL HEALTH RESOURCES
Mind-Peace is an organization that helps families find a mental
health provider based on your zip code and other defining
considerations. The 1N5 Foundation provides information about

individual disorders online, including valuable information about the prevalence of
particular challenges families face, and what to look for in your child or a loved
one.

HOTLINKS:
1n5 Foundation (for great information)

Mind-Peace (click on Search for Providers)

Suggestions and Requests!

https://mysports.io/stm-svtm
http://www.mcnhs.org/admissions/summer-camps
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/22f63239-b49e-43e9-8082-eda02d61d015.pdf
http://moellersummercamps.com
http://www.mercymcauley.org/camps
mailto:azurlinden@stbameliaparish.org
https://files.constantcontact.com/9ac56f1f601/8d7b9a91-d991-499f-884d-3cb98d53d886.pdf
https://1n5.org/learn-about-mental-health
http://mindpeacecincinnati.com/
mailto:lingram@stbernadetteamelia.org
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https://www.facebook.com/St-Bernadette-School-259113524127176/

